
City of South Bay Urges Residents to Prepare for Hurricane Dorian

City of South Bay Emergency Operations Officials encourage everyone to prepare now for 
Hurricane Dorian. Do not wait. Do not be complacent. Although South Bay is not in the 
hurricane cone we urge everyone to remain 

South Bay Emergency Officials are working closely with Palm Beach County Emergency 
Management in preparation for Hurricane Dorian. The Herbert Hoover Dike and Lake 
Okeechobee remains a Code Green (ALL CLEAR)!  
 
We are monitoring the storm track carefully, and making preparations to ensure the health, safety, 
and welfare of the community. Updates and changes will be posted on South Bay’s social media 
pages, southbaycity.com, and shared through local media. As a reminder, City offices were 
already scheduled to be closed in observance of Labor Day on September 2, 2019. City services 
will continue once the ALL CLEAR has been given by Palm Beach County Emergency 
Operations Officials.  
 
While the storm is getting closer and its path is uncertain, we are taking every action we can to 
prepare the City and keep our residents safe.  
 
WASTE COLLECTION DISCONTINUED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE AND THE WASTE 
YARD IS CLOSED. 
 
We urge all residents to PULL THEIR WASTE CONTAINERS FROM THE CURBSIDE: 
 
DO NOT do any major yard work until after the storm passes.  
 
DO NOT place any debris at the curb until the storm has cleared. 

YOUR ASSISTANCE IS NEEDED TO REMOVE ANY DEBRIS FROM THE CURB. This 
debris could become dangerous in a Tropical Storm Force Winds  
 
For storm updates and information visit, follow us on Facebook 

In the event of an emergency, dial 911.  
 
We train for hurricanes year-round, and while we are hoping for the best, we are also preparing 
for heavy rainfall leading to possible localized flooding and Hurricane-force winds. Our primary 
focus is to make sure our residents are safe. We encourage everyone to prepare now for 
Hurricane Dorian. Do not wait. Do not be complacent. Now is the time for everyone to prepare. 
Stay Safe South Bay!


